
 

Creekside Book Fair 2025!   

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Creekside Elementary is hosting a book fair from Monday, March 3rd to 

March 7th! Book fairs are a great way to raise money for the school. Funds raised 

can be used for things such as books and resources for school and classroom 

libraries. Book fairs are also a great way to spread excitement about books and 

reading. 

On February 27th, your child will get to preview the book fair at the library 

and write down what books they want as well as the cost. Then starting before 

school on Monday March 3rd you can come to the fair to make a purchase. 

​  

Here is the schedule for the fair: 

Monday, March 3rd: 8:10am-8:30am, 11:50am-12:20pm (lunch time), 

2:35pm-3:10pm 

Tuesday, March 4th:  8:10am-8:30am, 11:50am-12:20pm (lunch time), 

2:35pm-3:10pm 

Wednesday, March 5th:  8:10am-8:30am, 11:50am-12:20pm (lunch time), 

2:35pm-3:10pm 

Thurdsay, March 6th: 8:10am-8:30am, 11:50am-12:20pm (lunch time), 

2:35pm-3:10pm 

Friday, March 7th:   8:10am-8:30am, 11:50am-12:20pm (lunch time), 

2:35pm-3:10pm 

 

 

 
Enclosed is a sneak peak of the books you can find at the fair! 

 

We appreciate your support to our school and hope to see you there! 

Mr. Pang (Teacher-Librarian) 


